
ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 
PRELUDE                  Be Thou My Vision                                                                Worship Team,  
                                                                                                                               Diane Wassenar, Leader 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP Psalm 24:7-10                                                                                 Bill Smith, 
      Interim Director of Shepherding 
 
SONG Let God Arise 
 
THE APOSTLES’ CREED 
 
SONGS Only a Holy God 
 Lead On O King Eternal 
  
OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS                   Ben Thompson, Assistant Pastor 
 
SANCTITY OF HUMAN LIFE TESTIMONY                                                                  Haven Liegel 
 
TIME OF GREETING 
 
SONG A Mighty Fortress Is Our God 
 
PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                                                                Luke Brown,  Elder 
 
SERMON       Rejection and Inclusion                                                   David Viehman 
 Mark 3:22-35   
 
RESPONSE O Church Arise 
  
BENEDICTION 
              

The LORD your God is in your midst, 
the Mighty Warrior who saves.  

~ Zephaniah 3:17 

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 
Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Tuesday—Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm 

STAFF CONTACTS 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 
Pastor - Mark Moser (on sabbatical until 4/17/25) 
Assistant Pastor- Sr. High Ministry Leader - Ben Thompson, ext. 110,  
ben.thompson@newlifeglenside.com 
Interim Director of Shepherding - Bill Smith, ext. 103, bill.smith@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, jpeterson@newlifeglenside.com 
Interim Jr. High Ministry Leader - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, bgalloway@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Children’s Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, bgalloway@newlifeglenside.com 
Young Adults Ministry Leader- Kenny Owens, 314-347-6770,  
kenny.owens@newlifeglenside.com 
Deacon Coordinator - Dave Sellers, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 
Church Administrator - Bob McInnes, ext. 101, robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com 
Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, sarah.morris@newlifeglenside.com 
Facility Manager - Mark Mumbauer, ext. 107, mark.mumbauer@newlifeglenside.com 
Office Contact - Jan Timlin, jan.timlin@newlifeglenside.com 

CONNECTIONS 

Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 
community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors.   

Diaconal Assistance:  The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical 
needs.  Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or 
deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page" 
 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact 
January coordinator Maja Lisa FritzHuspen at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 
 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 
dan.johnson@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

New Life Thrift Stores:  www.mynlt.org 
 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  
 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 
 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray for 
others, contact Linda Woods. 

Perpetual Food Drive:  Current needs: salad dressings, crackers, jelly and jam, baking 
items, household items.  Please do not donate perishable foods.  Place your donation 
in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
• If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 
• Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - PCA 

Sunday, January 26, 2025  |  8:30 & 11:00am  |  (11:00am livestream) 

To Know Christ and to Make Him Known 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


ANNOUNCEMENTS 

NEW LIFE GLENSIDE’S 2025 KIDS IN MOTION—August 4-8  
Registration for 2025 NLG Kids in Motion is now open on our website—
newlifeglenside.com/fellowship/kids-life/!  Join us August 4-8 for sports, art, 
Bible, and more. For more information, questions, or to apply for a scholarship, 
contact Bea Galloway (nlgkidslife@gmail.com) or Jason Peterson 
(jpeterson@newlifeglenside.com).  We are now accepting applications for 
Kids in Motion Counselors and Counselors in Training.  The application link 
can also be found on the New Life website:  
newlifeglenside.com/fellowship/kids-life/.   
 

ALL-CHURCH PRAYER MEETING—Sunday, Feb. 16, 7:00pm in The Gallery 
Join us as we pray together for our church, community, nation, and world. 
 

PINEWOOD DERBY—Wednesday, March 19, 6:30pm 
Join us for our annual Pinewood Derby!  This event is open to all KidsLife families, 
and is Kentucky Derby themed.  Come dressed to the nines!  Kits are $5 each and 
will be available on February 2.  See Bea Galloway to ask questions, to sign up, or 
to purchase your kit. 
 

WINTER WEATHER ADVISORY 
Snowy Sundays ahead might bring changes to our Sunday schedule. In the event 
we need to have a late start or cancel Sunday services, Sunday School, or other 
events, we'll communicate changes with you in few ways: 
Newlifeglenside.com: We'll update our website home page with important 
information by 6:15am on Sunday morning. 
Text Alerts: We'll text you any changes to our Sunday schedule by 7:00am. If 
you're new to New Life or would like to start receiving texts, please sign up for our 
text alerts by sending a text to the number “87447” with the message “START”, 
then when you receive a message from “87447”, reply back “YES”. 
This Week in KidsLife |This Week in Jr. High | This Week in Sr. High: If you're a 
KidsLife, Jr. High or Sr. High family, we update our eNewsletters in real time.  Any 
changes to evening events will be posted by 4:00pm.  Changes to Sunday 
morning events will be posted by 6:15am.  
 

2024 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS 
The corrected 2024 contribution statements were emailed on Wednesday, January 
22.  If you have not received an email containing your statement, please check your 
spam folder.  Printed statements for people without email addresses were mailed 
out on the 22nd as well.  If you have questions about your statement, please 
contact Bob McInnes at robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com. 

DISASTER RELIEF THROUGH MNA 
Mission to North America is the mission arm of the Presbyterian Church in 
America (PCA, our denomination).  If you are interested in finding out MNA's 
response to recent natural disasters in North Carolina and California, and how 
you can help, please visit the MNA website: https://pcamna.org/.  There are links 
at the top of the home page you can click on for information. 
 

HELP NEEDED 
The Meals Ministry is in need of some monthly coordinators.  The coordinator’s 
job is to schedule meal makers whenever the need for meals arises (due to 
illness, new baby, etc.), and they usually serve for two months at a time.  This is a 
very flexible way to volunteer, and it does not require you to cook or provide 
meals yourself.  To find out more or to offer your help, please contact Maja Lisa 
FritzHuspen. 
 
Every Good Gift, a job training ministry for young single mothers in the 
Philadelphia area, is looking for female helpers (called “Allies”) in their Work Life 
job readiness program.  This is a commitment of 12 weeks on Tuesday mornings 
from 9:15am to 12pm, starting on March 4. It will take place at EGG’s Glenside 
location (Lighthouse Church on Easton Rd).  Volunteers will participate in the 
course alongside the women and reach out by phone to help them complete 
their homework. One training session will be provided.  If you are interested in 
helping, please contact Jill Page Goss at jillpage@everygoodgift.org. 
 

THANK YOU 
30 units of blood were collected at our blood drive on Monday, January 20.  
Thank you to all who came out to donate!  These 30 units will save up to 90 lives! 
Our next blood drive will be on Monday, June 16, 2:00pm - 7:00pm.  Please mark 
your calendars!  
 

FINANCIAL UPDATE        
GENERAL OFFERING 1/19/25 
  This Week  Fiscal YTD  Average +/(-) YTD 
Needed:  $19,274  $558,946 $19,274 
Received:  $13,497  $522,621 $18,021  $(36,325)  

ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN 
New Mothers’ Room—for Moms with young babies (those who are still nursing or 
taking regular bottles).  Exit the rear doors of the Sanctuary and turn right.  There is a 
changing table in there as well.  Please knock before entering.  
Family Room— for Dads with babies or parents who want to continue to practice 
sitting through the service via livestream with their children.  Exit the rear 
Sanctuary doors, go down the hall to room 108.   

New Life wants everyone to participate to the best of their abilities in our Sunday 
morning worship!  If you require help with any special needs, please let us know 
how we can support and accommodate them so that you can be fully embraced 
and enfolded into our church family.  Direct any questions or concerns 
to ablelife.nlg@gmail.com. 

https://pcamna.org/
mailto:Ablelife.nlg@gmail.com

